
Wellingtone, head teacher and founder of the Anajali 
School in Nairobi, Kenya, recently spent six weeks in the 
United States speaking in many different settings and 
raising both awareness and funds for Anajali.  The Anajali 
School in the Kibera slum of Nairobi takes underprivileged 
children from age 3 through Class 8, but only those who 
have sponsors can ever get to high school.  As the need 
for an Anajali High School became apparent, ten acres of 
land was located about 45 minutes from the Kibera Slum.  
A payment had been made on this land, but when 
Wellingtone came to the US in September there was an 
outstanding balance of $36,000.  By the time Wellingtone 
returned on October 25, the entire amount to pay the 
balance on the land had been received.  This was not one 
big gift from a few donors, but many gifts from many 
individuals.  We are filled with thanksgiving and praise for 
what God has done.  
  At the time of this writing, the first signing of papers in 
the Nairobi Land Office has taken place.  The second 
(continued from page 1)

signing is December 9, 2011 and then the land office will 
issue the title deed so that construction can begin.  The 
target date for opening the school has been set for 
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January 2013.  Thank you for your part in 
this miracle.  

The following is a note from Wellingtone 
written just before leaving the US for 
Kenya.

Dear Brothers and Sister in Christ,
	
 	


It is with profound joy  that I write this short 
note as I jet back to Africa to embark on the 
actual payment of the balance on the high 

school facility.  It is with your financial and 

spiritual support that we have achieved this 
noble goal.  May I, on behalf of the children 

of Anajali, extend my sincere thanks to you 

all.

	
 	


May God bless you.!	


 Wellingtone Nabwoba 

Picture Captions:

Upper Right:  Wellingtone leaving for Sunday 
morning preaching in VT.

Middle Right:  Wellingtone autograph signing 
after speaking at a Christian school in MA.

Lower Right:  Wellingtone experiencing pumping 
gas for the car.



Buy A Stone - Help Build A School
Many stones dot the new land where the Anajali 
Community and Anajali Ministries plan to build 
the Anajali High School.   The pictures featured 
above show what has been constructed on a piece 
of  property next to the land for the Anajali High 

School.  These plentiful stones, which make 
beautiful buildings, only need gathering, cement, 
and workers to make the Anajali High School a 
reality.    Be part of  the miracle! 

Stones from the 
property can be 
made into walls.  
Help fund the new 
Anajali High         

School by purchasing a 
stone.  Small stones for a 
gift of  $100 and large 
stones for a gift of  $500.

Mail all donations to:	 	 Anajali Ministries
	 	 	 	 PO Box 46
	 	 	 	 Scotland, CT  06264



 

Pauline Atieno

Pauline graduated from the Anajali 
Primary School this November with 
twenty other classmates.  Each of 
her fellow students has a sponsor for 
high school except for herself.  

Without a sponsor, Pauline has no 
future and will be living her life out in 
the slum.  

Help Pauline.  Sponsor her for high 
school.  $750 a year is needed to 
see her able to reach her potential 
and be a productive citizen of 
Kenyan society.

After High School, then what?

	 Jeremiah Ouko Magar 	 Dream - to be a medical doctor and return to help the 
	 	 	 	 	 children of Anajali and Kibera.
	 	
	 	 	 	 Tuition is being paid by the Kenyan government.  
	 	 	 	 Room and Board needed each semester - $600

	 Bonventure	 	 Day student at a college of surveying and mapping.  $600 
	 	 	 	 tuition needed each semester.


 Dickson  
 
 Day student at a teacher’s college for secondary education.
	 	 	 	 Tuition of $600 needed for each semester.

	 Several people have helped each of these students with the needed $600 for the 
	 present semester.  Give to the College Fund to help these young men.



 Many of  you heard Wellingtone tell how the Anajali School came 
into being.  The three boys he took into his home graduated from 
high school in December of  2010.  Jeremiah Ouko, one of  those 
three boys received an A for his performance in high school.  He 
received a scholarship from the government to pursue medicine.  
The following is a letter he wrote to all those who have helped 
him thus far on his journey.

“September 6, 2011

	
 Thank you very much for what you people have done to me.  
I don’t consider myself that special but do praise God for being 
great.  I am so blessed to be part and parcel of the Anajali 
Community.  

	
 Through Anajali and Pastor Wellingtone, I attended primary, 

secondary and now my university education.  I thank Pastor because he has 
never ceased loving me and treating me much like his own son.  I am so grateful Dad, if I may say so, 
because not even a single word can explain how happy I am.

	
 I promise to work hard through out my campus life and do hope God will open for me ways and 

be able to make my dream a reality.

	
 Me graduating will not only be for me but for the entire Anajali fraternity.

	
 Once again, thank you and may God bless each and everyone going through sleepless nights to 

make sure we become people of substance tomorrow.  

From  Jeremiah Ouko Magar.”

             Dad-Wellingtone     Kenyan Flag over Anajali      Anajali  Students       Anajali high school students..



Sponsorship 
Drive

Anajali Ministries is embarking on a 
campaign to find 200 new sponsorships 
for children at the Anajali Primary 
School between December 1, 2011 and 
Valentine’s Day, February 14, 2012.

This drive is necessary as the price of 
food has risen dramatically in the past 
year and continues to rise.  Also the 
teachers’ pay is currently less than $100 a 
month making it difficult for them to 
provide for themselves and their families.  

Won’t you consider sponsoring a child?  
Twenty dollars a month can help 
transform a child’s life.  Some people 
sponsor children as a Christmas gift for 
loved ones.  Others choose to sponsor a 
child so their children or grandchildren 
can learn about another culture, another 
part of the world, and about faith in 
action.

Some people have actually given up buying coffee and have used the money to help 
Anajali.  As we prepare to celebrate the Christmas season, give the gift that keeps on 
giving as a needy child receives education, food, and other necessities of life because 
someone like you cares. 

If you heard Wellingtone speak, you know what a vibrant ministry this is.  Don’t miss out 
on being a piece of  this miracle faith story.

Fill out the form on the next page, cut and place in an 
envelope with your contribution.  Mail to Anajali Ministries, 
PO Box 46, Scotland, CT 06264 and receive the picture of a 
child for whom you can make a difference.  

Your sponsorship is fully tax deductible.



    

 

Sponsorship Drive Goal
200 Children Sponsored by February 14, 2012

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - (cut) - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -

           Juliet Nyambaki                 Nancy Kerubo               Collins Kaboi                     Johnson Dodi
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